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Planned Water Outage in Hiawatha 
(KNZA)--The City of Hiawatha has planned a water outage for Wednesday, May 27th, weather
permitting,  to allow for relocation of the water service line/water main work for the Elementary
School at 6th & Miami. 

The outage will start around 1:30 in the afternoon and service should be restored within 1-3 hours.

The affected area will be along Miami Street from 6th to 9th 
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